
 

 

March 20, 2023 

 

Subject: WA FBLA SBLC 2023 Objective Testing Update 

 

Greetings Advisers! 

 
I wanted to let you all know that we are in the process of importing all the student tests into 

the testing system. There was a slight error when trying to import the students initially that we 
had to problem solve.  

 
We will get everyone into the system today and all advisers will receive an email from TFI 
Systems when their passwords are available. If you do not get an email from the system, please 

let me know and I can help you get access or run your passwords for you.  
 

In the meantime, I am attaching the Online Testing Access Guide which you can use to access 
the testing passwords once they are available.  
 
Thank you all for your patience and please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Tiffany Perez 

Deputy State Director  

 


